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Celebrate Your Child’s Birthday in the

Selwyn School Library!
You are invited to donate a book to the Selwyn School Library in honor of your child’s birthday. To participate, send cash or check (payable to Librarian Kathy McIntire) for amount of $15 along with this form  and we will select a book from a variety of new titles on our library “wish list”.

All birthday books receive a personalized bookplate with your child’s name, birthday being celebrated, the name of those giving the book, and date given. This book will be presented to the class during library group time, and your child will be the first to check it out. 

Book will be presented to the student during library time and a picture of the student will be posted on the Birthday Bulletin Board in the Library.

Please remember that this opportunity is entirely optional. 

Thank you in advance for supporting the Selwyn School Library and celebrating reading.   
Student Name ______________________________________________________ 

Grade Level ______________ Teacher _______________________ 

Birthdate ___/___/___ Age on Upcoming Birthday ________

Name of those giving the book.  Exam:  Family, parents, grandparents, etc.

_____________________________________________________________
